RESOLUTION NO. 16-02

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF PANAMA CITY BEACH
RELATED TO THE “BREW ‘N BOO BEER FESTIVAL" EVENT;
AUTHORIZING ROAD CLOSURES IN PIER PARK ON
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2015 FOR THE EVENT.

WHEREAS, the “Brew ‘n Boo Beer Festival’ (the “Event”) will be held on
Saturday, October 31, 2015 in Panama City Beach; and

WHEREAS, the Event necessitates careful traffic control and extraordinary
usage on Pier Park Drive between Sea Monkey Way and Longboard Way in the
corporate limits of Panama City Beach.

NOW, THEREFORE, be it resolved by the City of Panama City Beach that during
the hours of 12:00 A.M. (midnight) to 9:00 P.M. on Saturday, October 31, 2015, all
vehicular traffic shall be rerouted or otherwise controlled on Pier Park Drive between
Sea Monkey Way and Longboard Way per the attached map which accompanies this
Resolution to accommodate the Event.

PASSED,APPROVED AND ADOPTED IN REGULAR SESSION THIS this 8"
day of October, 2015.
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Pier Park Brew ‘n’ Boo Beer Festival

October 31, 2015
Closure request from 12:00 a.m.—9:00 p.m.
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From: Michael.Kerrigan@simon.com

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 10:10 PM

To: Jo Smith

Subject: RE: Road Closure Request - Pier Park's Pirates of the High Seas
Attachments: 2015 Brew 'n' Boo Road Closure.pdf

Hi Jo,

Please see the attached map that details our road closure request for our Brew 'n' Boo event on 10/31. The event takes
place from 2 p.m. - 5 p.m. We have requested the closure from 12 a.m. - 9 p.m. to allow for tent and stage set up.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | appreciate your attention to this.

Best Regards,

Michael Kerrigan
Director of Marketing and Business Development
Pier Park
<O
SIMON

600 Pier Park Drive, Suite 125
Panama City Beach, FL 32413 USA
T 850.236.9974 M 850.238.2790 F 850.236.0681

Michael.Kerrigan@simon.com

SIMON.COM

The preceding email message (including any attachments) contains information that may be confidential, proprietary, privileged or constitute non-public
information. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. Use,
dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients is prohibited.



